
December 2014 

 
The review of the Quality Improvement action plan took place this month.  

Plans are in place to further strengthen our links with all primary schools 

our children will be attending.  This means we will be contacting the 

schools concerned in order to visit them, find out information for parents 

and children and provide those children who will attend, with a link book of 

photographs.  This will be available for parents to use with their child over 

the summer term and help them become familiar with the school, chat 

about and help prepare them.  This will go alongside visits.  We have very 

strong links with the local school and have a range of activities in place to 

support the transition of those attending, however it is not possible for the 

same to be carried out for all schools but we will endeavour to have as 

much support in place as we can.   

 

We are hoping to make some improvements to our garden leading up to 

the summer term.  There are a number of items we hope will be donated.  

A list will be provided to parents shortly. 

   

For further information regarding the quality improvement action plan, 

please see the hard copy in the parent file in the lobby. 

 

We were inspected this month by Ofsted.  The inspection was carried out 

over the whole day and involved parents, observations and discussions as 

well as documentation evidence.  We will inform parents shortly of the 

outcome. 
 


